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Hello. I'm writing this email to let you know that I'm against the merger of high school
students with middle school students in Nelson County District. It is wrong in so many ways.
It has been handled all wrong by the superintendent and board members of Nelson County.
The majority of Nelson County residents Do Not want this to happen. Our district is in such a
mess right now. Please help us by voting it down. Thank you , David Norman



